
 

 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church E-News: President's Message Letter - Register for LA Rally! 

Manoj Jacob - March 29, 2019 

 
 

  

 

GREETINGS FROM PASTOR 
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
 

How are you? I am sure with the blessings of God, you all are doing well. 

In a few days, True Mother will be delivering the message of heaven at 

the City of Refuge Mega Church in Los Angeles. I believe, True Parents 

are fulfilling the promise Jesus gave to the world in John 14:3 "I will come 

back and take you to be with me, that you also may be where I am." 

True Parents are taking everyone back to the original world, a world 

where humanity lives as "One family under God." 

 

When we reflect upon ourselves and our own life, we can see that we 

are far from that dream; but every small step we make gives great hope 

to God and True Parents. Our tiny steps encourage humanity to live in 

the presence of God. Love and forgiveness are at the center of our life. 

When we work together with people of all different spiritual backgrounds 

and faith traditions, we are creating "One family under God." True 

Parents are recreating God's family here on this earth. Let's stand 

together with God and True Parents in creating that God-centered 

family right here. Let's support our True Parents every way we can. 

 

Sunday Service 

Sunday Service 

9am and 11am 

    

Speaker: Pastor Manoj Jacob 
  

Open Council 

Feed Back from Open Council 

Meeting on March 17th, 2019 

Part 1 Part 2 
  



 

 

May God bless you and your family. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Manoj 
  

  

National youth and young adult ministry has prepared a 2-day workshop 

surrounding True Mother's rally. It starts on Friday afternoon (April 5th) into 

all day Saturday (April 6th), with the main event being True Mother's 

address. Register Here 

 

This workshop is open for everyone in high school and up to the age of 

30 years old. Please consider sending your child to experience in 

physically attending our True Mother and an amazing time spent with 

other brothers and sisters from all over the nation. There will be group 

tickets bought, so people from NJ can travel together. Being that the 

day of the rally is drawing near, there is no guarantee that your child 

may be part of the group ticket, and may have to purchase their own 

ticket. For more information, please reach out to Yasutaka Ozawa (201) 

747-0602 or yozawa95@ gmail,com. 
  

 
 

President's Message for the April 6 Rally  
  

 
 

40 Day Prayer Condition  
  

 

  

Choir Seeks Your Input 



 

 

 

  

 

  

YSP 

Song suggestions for the Choir? 

 

 

 

 
PLEASE continue to email us suggestions of 

inspiring songs we might possibly sing at 

Sunday services.  
  
Send song titles and name of artist/group to: 

norikosprague@ gmail,com and/or 

CCLBNS70G@ GMAIL.COM (Christine Libon) 

  

Thank you very much. 
  

Job and Volunteer Openings 

 
Leadership in Summer 2019: 

Shehaqua Needs You!  
  

 

UV Sales Position Opened 
  



 

 

 
Register Here 

 

  

 
 

More Information 
  

ACLC 

 

Hiring Store Manager for Men's 

Clothing Store 
  

 
For a limited time we can give you 50% 

discount on the retail price of all Nu Skin 

products, 

Please contact Peter Freund 2301-341-0901 

or pfhealthylife40@ gmail,com 
  

 
We Are Hiring 

  

 
 

Clifton Kumon Math & Reading Center 
  

House For Rent 

$1300/ month for 3 Bedroom and 1 Bathroom 
Address: 

34 Park Dr. Oakland NJ 



 

 

  

  

  

  

 
Contact: Josephine Gimay 

973-687-3916 
  

For Sale 

Nissan Sentra 

 
2001 140k 

Asking for $1k or Best Offer 

Contact Frank Z 201 878-1274 
  

 

Reserve a 

Room  

 
Event 

Calendar 

 

 

 
CFC Ministry 

Directory 

 

 

  

  

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Clifton 
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